
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tuesday 10th January 2023 

 

 

 
Roadworks - The Banks, Tithby Road and Fisher Lane 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

As you may already be aware roadworks have recently commenced at the end of The Banks, 

leading on to Grantham Road.  We have been in discussions with Notts County Council 

regarding our concerns that these works are being carried out during term time, and NCC 

have confirmed that due to the size of the project these roadworks cannot be postponed.   

 

They have however assured me that the area is safe for pedestrians and drivers.  During this 

time, if your child uses this route to come to and go home from school, please can you ensure 

that you remind them of road safety procedures and to be vigilant at all times when walking 

near this area. 

  

After further discussions with NCC , I can now confirm that the school have managed to ensure 

that the proposed roadworks on Tithby Road and Fisher Lane, as well as the road closure of 

The Banks from outside the school driveway, have been postponed until the summer holidays. 

  

May I take this opportunity to wish you are a very happy New Year, and if you require any 

further information, please do not hesitate to contact my PA, Mrs Raoof 

at traoof@toothillschool.co.uk 

  
 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Dr C Eardley 

Head Teacher 
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